
November 15, 2018

Secretary, Barcy F. McNeal
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Hudson Energy Services, LLC. – Officer Change Notification

Dear Dear Sir/Madam:

With this letter, Hudson Energy Services, LLC. is notifying the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio of
a change in its executive staff. Effective October 19, 2018 Chief Commercial Officer, Krishnan
Kasiviswanathan, has been temporarily replaced with John Marcinko, Senior Vice President of North
American Supply. This change affects Hudson Energy and its parent company, Just Energy Group Inc.

Hudson Energy is in the process of obtaining a permanent replacement for Mr. Kasiviswanathan and
will update you shortly with that information. At that time, we will also provide an updated list of
directors and officers as well and all other necessary material to ensure compliance with licensing
rules.

In the meantime, should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me

by telephone at (614) 307-7838 or via electronic mail at jKeegan@justenergy.com.

Sincerely,

Jack Keegan

Manager, Regulatory Affairs and Government Relations
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